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BYRNE CREEK COMMUNITY COUNCIL NEWS 

Next Council Meeting 

The next Community Council (PAC) Meeting will be 

held on Monday March 4th from 7:00pm to 8:30pm.  

You are invited and encouraged to attend.  This is a 

great way to stay connected with the school and 

to learn more about what is happening at the 

school and in your community and to meet other 

parents and school staff.  At this meeting we will be 

reviewing our School Plan. Community input is 

important and is highly encouraged at Byrne Creek.   

Byrne Creek community is defined by our strength 

and resilience, common thread in all members of 

the community, more focus on relationships, health, 

care but with student success at its core, 

channeling successes.   

Parent-Teacher Meeting 

Parent Teacher Meeting sign up opens on March 

6th.   Parent Teacher meeting will be held on March 

14th from 2:30pm to 7:00pm.  Be sure to sign up to 

meet your child’s teachers.  If you are unable to 

attend on this day feel free to connect with the 

teachers by email.   

Course Selection 

 

In case you missed the 

course selection evening 

and would like more 

information to guide your 

child through the course 

selection process feel free 

to contact your child’s 

school Counsellor.  A new 

program is being phased in and will affect current 

Grade 10 students and younger.  Please visit the 

following website to learn more about the 

Redesigned curriculum.  

https://curriculum.gov.bc.ca/graduation 

Report Cards 

Semester 1 report cards are now available 

electronically using the MyEd Family Portal. If you 

do not have a MyEd Family Portal account, please 

contact the school and provide your email address.  

 

Spring Vacation 

 

Spring vacation starts on March 18th.  School 

reopens on April 1st.  

Sponsoring a Student 

If you are interested in sponsoring a student at 

Byrne Creek, it is not too late.  Please visit the 

website and make an online donation though Cash 

On Line.  Tax receipts may be issued for donations 

over $20. 

Get Involved 

Byrne Creek Council (PAC) needs you.  Please get 

involved with the Council by attending meetings, 

providing us with topics you would like to learn 

more about or joining the Executive Committee.   

Please contact Naz Jakir at jakir@shaw.ca to learn 

more about the roles.  We do not fundraise.  We 

focus on Community Education and Community 

Engagement.  If you’ve missed the meetings, our 

meeting minutes are posted on the school website 

under “Parents” tab.   

 

“Alone we can do so little; together we 

can do so much”  -- Helen Keller 

 

 

Upcoming Meeting Dates 

March 4, 2019 – Topic for discussion:  School Plan  

May 6, 2019 

June 3, 2019 (AGM) 

mailto:jakir@shaw.ca



